
 

August 24, 2009 
 
Michael Kuo 
Compliance Certification Services, Inc. 
47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 
 
Dear Mr. Kuo, 
 
This letter is a request that Compliance Certification Services (CCS) initiate a Class II Permissive 
Change to Intermec model CN50, FCC ID: EHA-01CN50 pursuant to FCC Part 2.1043.  
This change involves only the inclusion of CDMA 1x and EV-DO WWAN capability to the CN50 
by means of a software change to the Qualcomm radio module FCC ID: J9CFENWAY-1. There 
are no hardware changes to the CN50 associated with this request.  
The result of this effort will be to make available CDMA protocol communication to the CN50 
based on the recent Class II Permissive Change to the Qualcomm radio module FCC ID: 
J9CFENWAY-1. The change from UMTS to CDMA or from CDMA to UMTS protocols in the 
CN50 will not be user accessible and can only be performed at the factory or at an authorized 
service facility by trained personnel.  
Please advise me when this effort has been completed. And if you have any questions or 
concerns relating to this request, do not hesitate to contact me by telephone at (425) 267-2919, 
or by email at wayne.rieger@intermec.com.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Wayne F. Rieger 
Radio Compliance Engineer 
Intermec Technologies Corporation 
6001 36th Avenue West 
Everett, WA 98203-1264 
425-267-2919 
 
 

6001 36th Avenue West  
Everett, Washington 98203 
United States 
tel   425.348.2600 
fax  425.355.9551  
www.intermec.com

 


